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October, 2010 Newsletter
Neighborhood Meeting

Our annual neighborhood meeting will be held on Thursday, September 30, at 6:30 pm in the meeting room of the Bartlett Public Library. New officers will be elected at that time and other neighborhood business conducted.  Come and meet your neighbors and enjoy some light refreshments. We hope to see you there! 
Nominations for officers are:




President - Vernon Tabor




Vice President - Dossett Foster




Treasurer - Gloria Owens
National Night Out
The City of Bartlett and our neighborhood will celebrate BARTLETT NIGHT OUT Keeping Our Community Safe on Tuesday, October 5, 2010. The Bartlett Police are asking all homeowners to hold a porch light vigil – so please turn on your porch and other outdoor lights that evening.
Front Entrance Update
Lights and electricity have been repaired and working fine now thanks to the efforts of Ronnie and Mary Cook (Briarly Lane).  Ronnie and Mary used their own money to pay for everything and are waiting for homeowners to pay their dues so they can be reimbursed.  Thank you Ronnie and Mary!!!

Homeowners Membership Clarification
In case of any misunderstanding regarding "membership" in Briarwood Homeowners Association, payment of dues does not require you to be a part of the association nor will you be expected to do anything for the association.  And, the $40 due is for the entire year, not $40 a month.  If everyone is willing to contribute their share we are able to pay for lights, water, mowing, trimming, fertilizing and seasonal flowers.  Also, if you are renting your home you are part of the neighborhood and can participate fully in association activities.  We still expect a dues payment from or on behalf of the person that actually owns the house.  
Beautification Committee Needed
Someone recently asked what happened to our Yard of the Month program.  Well, all we need is one person to come forward, get a few friends together and help us get it started again.  Briarwood residents take great pride in their homes and this recognition program is sorely needed.  Please consider taking on this very important job.  
Receive this Newsletter Electronically
and help us save money, time and shoe leather by sharing your email address with us.  We promise your email address will not be misused in any way and will not be shared with anyone outside of the Homeowners Association
Membership Update
We have received dues payments from 70 homeowners (out of 109).  So, we still have a ways to go.  Our goal is 100 percent.  If you haven't paid your 2010-2011 dues take a moment to send it to our treasurer, Gloria Owens.  The following have paid their dues and we thank you for being good neighbors:

Vernon & Marti Tabor
Winston & Gloria Owens 
Glen & Brenda Ramsey

Richard & Edith Crouch
Dossett & Linda Foster
Don & Dana Williamson

Rudolph & Sarah Lim

John & Jenny Ferloni

Ronnie & Mary Cook

Michael Adams

Melissa Alsobrook

Julie Graham

Edward & Roxie Booker
Jesse & Beth Brenton

Bob & Judy Cawthorn

Fuchuan & Linda Chang
Bob & Josephine Clark
Floyd & Shirley Easley

Sandra & Ed Eder

John Edmaiston

Greg & Apryl Fall

David & Carolyn Gish
Ingrid Mueller


Jim & Laura Gray

Paul & Ginger Holt

Kenneth Hoskins

Henry & Lou Ingram

Christine Kerl


Charlene Kraft


Gill & Carolyn Lee

Jim & Sandy Long

Henry & Glenda Massey
Gary Maxwell

Sylvia Meeks


Fred Morton


Mars Pertl

Joan Roe


Ed & Cheryl Russell

Mary Lou Sells

Karl Steinbrunner

Colette Stobbe


Frances Sullivan

Russ & Melissa Thompson
Phil & Amy Whittenburg
Lise & Tommy Williams

Warren & Katherine Wright
Yu zhen zheng


Chris & Kendra Altrock

Lou Anne Anderson

Jerry & Tina Ballard

Cary & Daphne Bawcum

Roger & Frankie Bucholz
Darrell & Tammy Felsburg
Phillip & Diana Galbach

Andrew & Redna Goldie
Theresa Maley


Chris & Dana Johnson

Kietten McLellan

David & Debbie Motta
Natalee Moon

Barry & LeighAnne Nalbone
Peter Nelson


Glenn & Brenda Ramsey

Sandra Harrison Reece
Tim & Sandy Robbins
John & Cindy Tyler

Carol E. Walker

Chip & Wanda Washington
Bob & Angela White

Todd & Laurie Foster

Hazel Hall


James & Melinda Sturgell

Suggestions and Comments
about your homeowners association and/or how to make our neighborhood a better place are always welcome.  

Thank you,

Briarwood Homeowners Association

